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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE, ADMINISTRATIVE AND
INSTITUTIONAL REFORMS
MAURITIUS

05 November 2021

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms
Circular Letter No. 53 of 2021
E/60/28/21/19

From : Secretary for Public Service

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Public Service Excellence Award 2021

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letters No 28 and 41 of 2021 dated 07 July 2021 and
17 September 2021 respectively regarding the Public Service Excellence Award 2021.

2. Inview of the restrictions imposed on mass gathering in the wake of COVID-19 pandemic,
the holding of the Public Service Excellence Award which was scheduled for December 2021 has
been postponed for next year.

3.  In this context, the deadline for submission of participation is being extended to
11 February 2022. 1, therefore, make an appeal to public organisations which have not yet
submitted their Entry Form to consider participation and submit their project under the theme
“Promoting an agile and responsive Public Service”.

4. All details for participation are available on this Ministry’s website at
http://civilservice.govmu.org. For any additional information or clarification, Mrs J. Bhugoo or
Ms H. Luchman, Office Management Assistants may be contacted on telephone nos. 405 5787 and

405 5786 respectively. .

B. Boyraboli
Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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